CUPERTINO

FACT SHEET V
McClellan Road Sidewalk

Improvements — Phase 2

Byrne Avenue to San Leandro Avenue

Project Description

Work includes the addition of sidewalk, curb, and gutter where gaps currently exist as well as drainage
improvements and planting strips where possible. Within the project limits, improvements are
concentrated from Byrne Avenue to Madrid Road and Mira Vista Road to San Leandro Avenue.

Benefits

The project will enhance pedestrian safety by providing continuous walking paths within the project
area. Additionally, new curb and gutter will better control the flow of storm water.

Schedule

Construction on the project began in September of 2018 and will be substantially complete by late
November.

Funding
This project is funded through the City of Cupertino’s Transportation Fund.

Outreach

Sidewalks mark the boundary between private and public property, so building new sidewalks requires
close coordination with residents and road users. The project team has worked collaboratively with
affected property owners during the project design and construction.

Contact

The City’s Project Manager is John Raaymakers. Any questions regarding the project can be sent to John
at johnr@cupertino.org or by calling (408) 777-3354.
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